
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18th September 2020 

 
 
To our Nursery families, 
 
This year we will be using Class Dojo to communicate with one another: instantly sharing 
messages, updates, events, and photos from Apple Class. It is simple, secure, and gives you a 
window into your child’s school day! We would like all families to join by signing up for a 
parent account on ClassDojo. 
 
You can use the App on any device: it is a simple, free mobile app for iOS and Android, and 
can also be accessed from your computer or tablet at www.classdojo.com  
 
The link for Apple Class is https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=CU7L3RG. Each child has an 
individual page, which cannot be seen by other parents. You can also continue to contact 
Nursery via email at apple@west-borough.kent.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hayley Birtchnell 
Teacher in Charge of the Nursery  
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